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September 24, 2019

To whom it may concern:

This letter is to authorize Gale Booi, of American Way Construction, to represent The
Carpenter’s Shop Center, Inc. in all matters concerning The Carpenter’s Shop Center’s
application for ADA exemption.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me at 904-
245-9772 or cheryldwilder@gmail.com.

Sincerely,

Ox. Chowt delr

Dr. Cheryl Wilder
Founder/Director of The Carpenter’s Shop Center
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